
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PORTS SITUATION – YANTIAN, CHINA UPDATE 1 
 
June 1, 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
Please see below for more updates:  
 
Yantian Port East Zone – YICT (Yantian International Container Terminal) 

• Laden return resumed on May 31, 00:00 and subjected to vessel ETA – 3 days (previous ETA was 
4 days). There is a quota of maximum 5,000 containers per day. This policy will be effective 
through June 6, and subjected to further review thereafter 

• Truckers need to make an appointment through nominated portal to get a confirmation before laden 
can be returned to YICT 

 
Shekou Terminal – SCT  

• From June 1, 00:00, SCT will accept laden containers only if loaded vessel ETA is within 5 days 
 
APLL Yantian Warehouse 

• Due to the limitation in returning the laden containers, APLL will work closely with vendors to 
reschedule CFS receiving 

 
We are monitoring the situation and will continue to provide updates.   
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL 
Logistics office. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
APL Logistics 

© APL Logistics │ June 1, 2021 

 
 CUSTOMER ADVISORY 


